

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

October - December

Correspondence 1947

10-25-1947

10/25/1947 Letter from Superintendent A. A. Woodworth

A. A. Woodworth

Maine Teachers' Association

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-1947-10-12

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence 1947 at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in October - December by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.



A. A. WOODWORTH
SUPERINTENDENT
MISS RUTH M. ASHTON
SECRETARY

office .
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CITY BUILDING

October 25, 1947

Hon. Louis P. Gagne Mayor City of Lewiston City Building Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

The enclosed tag will serve for admission purposes at all sessions of the Maine Teachers' Association convention.

The informal party of Wednesday evening and the general sessions of Thursday morning and evening should be highly interesting.

Thanking you for your cooperation in our plans to entertain the teachers of Maine, I am

Sincerely yours,

A. A. Woodworth Chairman of Committee

on Arrangements